
CORRESPONDENCE 
3/11/2019 
DOCUMENT NO. 02975-2019 

March 05, 2019 

Ms. Carlota Stauffer 
Commission Clerk 

NORA LOPEZ 
8435 SW 80 Place 
Miami, Fl. 33143 

norel65@comcast.net 
Telephone 305-274-3771 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 RE: Tax Cut Act of2017 

Docket # 20 180046 

Dear Ms. Stauffer 

Above mentioned Act reduces the Corporate Income Tax of Investor-Owned utilities, 
like FPL a 35% to 25%: FPL will receive $649.6 Million Annually. 

Instead of following the practice of other Florida Public Service Corporations like Duke 
Energy, Tampa Electric Company, Florida Public Utilities Corporation, those, after 
deducting the Hurricane costs, just passed benefits on to shareholders: Gulf Power 
lowered the rates without deducting the Hurricane Costs: that benefit should be shared 
with your Customers, the Rate Payers, many of whom, like me, are Seniors on a tixed. 
very tight Income. 

Please include this letter in the Agenda for the next Florida Public Service Commission 
Meeting. 

Sincerely, 
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